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Events

Although the tournament season is coming to a close, we
are looking into putting on a couple of tournaments
before the end of July for those who want to try more
formal competitive play. Information on these
tournaments and how to enter will be on our website at

We are also currently in the process of speaking to
different teams across North Wales to try to arrange
teams from WBC to play some friendly matches against
their teams. Once we have secured dates/venues etc we
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‘Wrexham Badminton Club’
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